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WARD COUNCILLORS

Sally Betts, Mayor (Lib.)
Phone 9369 8000
Email sallyb@waverley.nsw.gov.au
Miriam Guttman-Jones (Ind.)
Phone 9371 1412 mobile 0410 437968
Email miriamgj@waverley.nsw.gov.au
Following the resignation of Councillor Yvonne Coburn a by-election is to be held for the vacant Councillor position in Hunter Ward on Saturday 4 June 2011. More information on the by-election including location of polling places is provided on Council’s website




PRECINCT MEETING





Dover Heights





MONDAY 16 may 2011


7.30PM – 9.30pm








Note: ADDRESS for this meeting


Magnolia Healing Centre (Uniting Church) cnr Dover and Old South Head Road, �Rose Bay (enter from OSH Rd)














AGENDA


Minutes of last Annual General Meeting (May 2010)


Minutes of last meeting (February 2011) and matters arising


Reports by Convenor & Secretary


Subcommittee reports:                                    -Parks & Reserves, 


-Traffic & Parking issues, 


       -Footpaths & infrastructure


AGM-Election of Precinct office-Bearers for 2011-12


General Business


Next meeting





THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING. ALL WELCOME!














Support your precinct and have your say in the community














Bondi the Beautiful Sea Fair�Sunday June 5, 10am-4pm, Bondi Park





A fair celebrating all things beautiful about our community and environment.��Local and up-and-coming performers, kids’ entertainers, an environmental information tent, community group stalls, interactive art installation, children's activity centre and roaming performers. ��There will be market and eco-friendly stalls, arts and crafts stalls and food stalls where you can fill up on winter warming goodies!


�For more information, please contact �Bondi & Beaches Place Management Office on 8362 3406 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:projectofficerbb@waverley.nsw.gov.au" �projectofficerbb@waverley.nsw.gov.au�














